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Tuesday 29th April 2024 
 

EYFS Transition  
 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming events for all children who are joining us in EYFS (Early Years 
Foundation Stage). The transition to EYFS can be an exciting time for both children and parents, and we want to 
ensure that you are fully prepared and have all the necessary information to support your child's journey. 

New to EYFS Parent Meeting 
Date: 3rd June   Time: 5:00pm - 5:45pm Location: EYFS Classroom 
This meeting is a fantastic opportunity for you to meet the EYFS teachers, understand the curriculum, and ask any 
questions you may have. We will provide an overview of what to expect in EYFS and share tips on how you can 
support your child's learning at home. 

 

New to EYFS Picnic on the Playground  
Date: 19th June   Time: 3:30pm - 4:30pm Location: School Playground 
Our picnic on the playground is a relaxed and enjoyable event where you can meet other new children and parents, 
EYFS staff, and most importantly, have fun with your child. It's a great opportunity to socialise and make connections 
within our school community. 

 
Visit EYFS Afternoon 
Date: 2nd July      Time: Afternoon session (2pm-3pm) Location: EYFS Classrooms 
We encourage you to join us for an afternoon in the EYFS classrooms to experience a typical day in our Early Years 
setting. You will have the chance to participate in activities with your child and see first hand how we engage and 
support their learning. 

 

We hope that these events will provide valuable insights and support as you and your child begin this exciting new 
chapter. If you have any questions or concerns before the events, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the 
school office. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our EYFS community! 

Warm regards,  

 

Miss Parry and Miss Mattock (EYFS Class Teachers) 
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